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April 24, 1923.

General Sir Arthur Currie, K.C.B.,
Principal, McGill University 

Montreal, Canada.

Dear Sir Arthur

I was surprised to learn from your letter of the

18th instant that my letter of last February addressed to Dr.

Stephen P. Duggan did not reach your office. In that letter I 

have suggested that as a remuneration for my proposed lectures 

during the first half of the next academic year, I should be given 

2,000 dollars. The lectures will deal with the history, culture 

and present day problems of India and the Moslem world. It was fur­

ther suggested that an additional sum of 500 dollars may be paid by 

the theological colleges in Montreal if I were called upon to deliver 

a course of lectures on the subject of Comparative Religion. Dean 

Rexford has doubtless spoken to you on this subject although I have 

not heard from him so far.

I am very sorry for the delay that has occurred

through an oversight in Dr. Duggan's Office, and shall feel thankful 

if I can have your decision at an early date.

Yours very sincerely


